Rincon Consultants, Inc.

180 North Ashwood Avenue
Ventura, California 93003
805-644-4455

December 20, 2023
Project No: 22-13137

Jennifer Trunk

Ventura County Resource Management Agency
800 South Victoria Avenue, L#1740

Ventura, California 93009

Via email: Jennifer.Trunk@ventura.org

Subject: Review of PL23-0094, 4730 Tapo Canyon Road ISBA dated November 6, 2023

Dear Ms. Trunk:

Rincon Consultants, Inc. (Rincon) reviewed the PL23-0094 Initial Study Biological Assessment (ISBA)
dated November 6, 2023 for adequacy. The methodology, analysis, and conclusions of the ISBA are
adequate and meet the requirements for an acceptable ISBA.

Please contact Robin Murray at 831-612-0113 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Rincon Consultants, Inc.

Robin Murray

Supervising Biologist
rmurray@rinconconsultants.com
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